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Village of De Soto, WI. Overnight Lodging Owners,

You are invited to a Room Tax Informational Meeting for all De Soto overnight lodging 
owners at 6:30 PM Monday, November 13, at the Great River Roadhouse. 
Food and drinks will be provided by the Roadhouse.  The meeting is open to the public.

Agenda for the Meeting:
• Review Village Ordinance 47 which establishes a Room Tax on overnight 

lodging in De Soto.
• The role of the De Soto Tourism Commission.
• How Room Tax revenue will be spent to increase tourism in De Soto.
• Steps required of you to file a De Soto Room Tax Return.
• Room Tax materials distributed. 

Room Tax collection will begin on all overnight lodging revenue collected on or 
after January 1, 2024. 
 
Room Tax returns are due 30 days after the end of each yearly quarter ( 2024 EOQ 
being 3-31-24, 6-30-24, 9-30-24, 12-31-24).  The first De Soto Room Tax Return is 
due April 30, 2024.

 Please contact Village Clerk Carrie Brudos (608-648-2700) or Tourism Commission 
Chairperson Gary Mulford (507-254-0164) with questions or concerns.


